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April 17, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 8-2023 
 

 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
Following the Executive Committee’ s decision we are starting the procedure of 
collecting applications of organisers of Circuit Cadet Cup tournaments in the new 
season 2023/2024.   
 
If you wish to host the tournament you are kindly requested to complete the attached 
application form and send it back by May 1.  
 
The Executive Committee will evaluate all submitted applications and will select                      
7 tournaments in each weapon based on objective criteria: 
 

1. Number of participants in previous seasons 
2. Quality of the organization in previous seasons 
3. Geographical aspects 
4. Number of tournaments by each member federation.  

 
 

              Best regards, 
 
 

   

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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